
 
From: Andy Grimm  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:48 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Andy Grimm <andygrimm1@me.com> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

________________________________ 

 

My spouse and I are residents of East Kingston NH and we support the proposed 
settlement in docket 22-060. 

 

Thank you for helping New Hampshire support solar energy. 

 

Sincerely, Andy & Kate Grimm 

 

 


